
Notice to the Bar

Re: Proposed Attorney Disciplinary System Budget for 2004

Report -- 2004 Attorney Disciplinary System Operational Budget (PDF format)
Overview -- Revenues and Expenses (PDF format)

The Report of the Supreme Court’s Disciplinary Oversight Committee on the proposed 2004 budget for the Office of
 Attorney Ethics and the Disciplinary Review Board has been submitted to the Supreme Court for action. The Court
 has directed that the Report and an overview of the proposed budget be published for comment.

Those seeking to comment should do so in writing to me by December 1, 2003, at the following address:

Clerk of the Supreme Court 
Richard J. Hughes Justice Complex 

P.O. Box 970 
Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0970

Stephen W. Townsend, Esq. 
Clerk of the Supreme Court

Dated: October 21, 2003

  


